
From: Kate Demers <booblue39@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Saturday, October 1, 2022 10:11 AM 
To: Shelli Fortin <safortin@berlinnh.gov> 
Subject: Library Trustee Vacancy 
 
To the Berlin City Council, 
 
I'd like to be considered for the available position on the Library Trustees for the Berlin Public Library. My 
family and I are 'regulars', particularly in the children's section. Our Library has successfully balanced 
maintaining the history of the building, while keeping up with the modern needs of the community. The 
staff is excellent and have enhanced the library experience for the citizens of Berlin. Our library makes 
such a positive impact on our community, and I'd like to help support it. 
 
Sincerely, 
Katie Barth 
Berlin Resident 

 


